
Early School Dismissal on 3 July 2024 

25 Jun 2024. 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The GCE O-level Listening Comprehension (LC) Examination will be held on Wednesday, 3 July 
2024. 

To ensure that the school environment is kept conducive for the conduct of the LC examination, 
school will be dismissed at 1.00pm on that day. Students not taking the examination are 
encouraged to leave the school premises by 1.15pm unless they are required to stay back for a 
specific purpose as requested by their teacher. 

Thank you. 

Best regards 

Ms See Pei Zhen 

SH / Chemistry 

 


